
Dear Parent / Carer, 

Thank you to all those who have taken part in the Parent Questionnaire, spare copies are in the office if you 

would like to complete and return the form, by Friday 10th November if possible please, thank you. 

A reminder that the date for the nasal flu immunisations for those in years Reception to 4, whose parents 

gave on-line consent, is Monday 13th November. If you didn't give on-line consent but would like your child to 

be immunised, paper consent forms are now available in the office. The nurses will be in school at 9am on 

Monday morning and all forms must be received back by then. 

Rehearsals for this year’s KS2 Pantomime Alice in Wonderland have now started in school, soon to be 

followed by rehearsals at the venue itself. Please see separate letter for children in years 3 4 5 and 6 about 

rehearsal details and permissions form. Please return the form by Tuesday 14th November. 

With the weather now turning colder please ensure your child has a coat in school for break times, gloves and 

hats also recommended. 

Yours faithfully,  Mrs E Nayler 
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Term dates for the school years 2017—2018 and 2018—2019 are on the Askwith Primary School website 

CROSS COUNTRY TEAM NEWS—A message from parent organisers Mrs Brown and Mrs Jones: ‘Well done to all 14 run-

ners in the Askwith team at Ghyll Royd School on 14
th

 October. It was fantastic to see new members too and all our children enjoying and 

challenging themselves. We hope all our wonderful runners will be able to join us this Saturday at Ben Rhydding. We'd also love to cheer on 

new team members. All welcome!’ Any questions contact Ros Brown (07944672396). 

TERM DATES— 

School closes for Christmas Friday 22nd December at 2pm  School re-opens Tuesday 9th January 

LOCAL EVENTS & ACTITIVITES—Win 4 tickets to see ‘Crumbles Search for Christmas’- a magical story of secret bur-

rows and blustering blizzards, perfect for 2-6 years olds-Saturday 25th November, 2.30pm at the West Yorkshire 

Playhouse. Raffle tickets and flyers are available from the school office: £2 per strip of 5  tickets or 3 strips for £5. 

Leeds Cruise Bereavement Care is a charity offering free local support, advice and information to children, young 

people and adults when someone dies. Www.cruise.org.uk. Raffle tickets only being sold at Askwith so a great 

chance of winning! The draw will take place on the morning of 23rd November. Thanks for your support. 

AFTER SCHOOL FOOTBALL CLUB—Has now ended for the season due to deteriorating weather and light levels. 


